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Dear Editor 
 
We thank all the reviewers for reviewing our manuscript and for the valuable comments. 
We have evaluated the comments and made minor revisions to the manuscript 
accordingly. 
 
We thank the editor for the opportunity to submit a revised manuscript. 
 
Reviewer 1 (code 03441297) 
Thank you for the comments and for finding this case report relevant for clinical practice. 
 
Reviewer 2 (code 01467898) 
Thank you for the comments. The ‘p’ has been changed in Helicobacter pylori. 
 
Reviewer 3 (code 02728466) 
Thank you for the comments on this case report. They have been taking under 
consideration. Hopefully now all abbreviations are explained. 
Regarding the recommendation on presenting the case in fewer paragraphs, the current 
form is due to requirements from the ”World Journal of Gastroenterology” and for that 
reason, it has not been changed. 
The recommended paper Cǎlugǎreanu et al. is indeed relevant as a case and is now 
included in the discussion among the other cases. 
Regarding the second recommended paper Iranzo et al., it is an interesting paper and could 
be included, however it mainly refers to two other papers Marthey et al. and Collins et al. 
Marthey et al. is already included in this case report. Collins et al. has now been included in 
the discussion. In the discussion we mainly focus on the histological pattern more than the 
endoscopic pattern. In order not to make the discussion to comprehensive, the Iranzo et al. 
has not been included in the revised manuscript. 
 
 
We hope the revised manuscript meets the criteria for publication in “World Journal of 
Gastroenterology”. 
 
Sincerely,  
Helene Hjorth Vindum 


